
 

 

 

 

         15/05/2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 - PROM, Leavers' hoodies and Yearbooks 
 
With exams now well underway, it is finally time to talk about mementos and final 
celebrations.  
Firstly, please note that we are deliberately withholding information regarding the 
final celebration assembly and public send off in order to mitigate antisocial 
behaviour and keep the event a surprise. 
We now have Leavers’ Yearbooks and Prom tickets available to purchase on 
Scopay and Hoodies available to order from Stitch A Logo.  
 
 
Year Books will cost £11. The deadline for ordering a Yearbook is 6th June, though 
early responses are encouraged.  They will be available for students to collect from 
the school alongside their results on 21st August. 
 
Prom tickets are now on sale at £25. The deadline for purchasing a Prom ticket is 
6th June. These will show as available to those students who have met our 
expectations. Please note that you will find the ticket under Trips and Events. We are 
very proud of all Year 11 students however, we reserve the right not to include 
students whose behaviour suggests that they cannot be trusted to attend. Prom will 
run from 1900-2300 on Friday 27th June 2025. 
 
Hoodies are available to pre-order on the Stitch A Logo website at a cost of £25. The 
deadline for ordering is 6th June in order to secure delivery by the end of June. 
Again early responses are encouraged as a bulk order on the final days of the 
ordering window may delay delivery. Stitch A Logo will deliver them to the school 
ready for collection. Hoodies are available for students to view and try on in store if 
they would like to. 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Mr Ben Cole 
Head of Year 11 

 

https://www.stitch-a-logo.co.uk/sal-school-orderform.php?sid=7

